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Under the visionary leadership of Aditya Pareek, Founder and
CEO  of  AP  Group,  the  company  has  emerged  as  a  global
powerhouse in multidisciplinary solutions, seamlessly blending
infrastructure, technology, design, and spiritual insight.

Established in 2011, AP Group was born out of Aditya Pareek’s
foresight  into  India’s  infrastructure  revolution.  With  a
robust academic background in Information Technology and Civil
Engineering, Pareek anticipated the country’s evolving needs
and strategically built a business that today operates across
several industries with a consistent client satisfaction rate
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of 99.78% across over 8,500 projects.

Aditya Pareek, Founder and CEO of AP Group

What  differentiates  Pareek’s  leadership  is  his  unique
integration  of  ancient  Indian  sciences  with  contemporary
design. A fourth-generation astrologer and vastu expert, he
launched  Astro  VaastUpaay,  a  flagship  vertical  that  fuses
traditional astrological principles with modern architecture
and  interior  design.  This  rare  blend  of  science  and
spirituality  aims  to  create  harmonious,  energy-aligned
environments for homes and workplaces alike.

AP Group’s expanding portfolio includes several specialized
ventures:

AP Interior and Design Pvt. Ltd. – Offering personalized
design  solutions  across  residential,  commercial,  and
industrial projects with turnkey expertise.

AP Dream Land and Developments Pvt. Ltd. – Creating
vastu-aligned residential and commercial properties with
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a modern edge.

Fivetech  –  Delivering  scalable,  next-generation  IT
services.

AP Glamray Solutions Pvt. Ltd. – Providing end-to-end
infrastructure  services,  including  CCTV,  fire  safety,
HVAC, electrical, and solar systems.

AP Printing Solutions – Advanced printing for corporate
and creative needs.

Astro VaastUpaay by Aditya Pareek Pvt. Ltd. – Offering
tailored vastu, astrology, and palmistry services.

Glamray  Solutions  –  Specialized  in  high-performance
solar, generator, and inverter systems for industrial
and residential sectors.
â��

Beyond business, Pareek is actively involved in sustainability
initiatives and philanthropy. His commitment to eco-conscious
practices drives several of the group’s operations.

In  a  recent  highlight,  spiritual  leader  Shree  Dhirendra
Krishna Shastri visited Gurugram for the inauguration of the
Anjani Putra Hanuman Mandir, where he met with Aditya Pareek
and discussed Vastu insights for a forthcoming cancer hospital
project.

With a rare combination of business acumen, design brilliance,
and spiritual grounding, Aditya Pareek continues to steer AP
Group toward its mission: building a world where innovation
and harmony coexist.

About AP Group
Founded  in  2011  by  Aditya  Pareek,  AP  Group  is  a
multidisciplinary enterprise offering cutting-edge solutions
across infrastructure, interior design, IT, energy, printing,
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and spiritual consulting. With a vision rooted in innovation,
harmony, and client-centric excellence, AP Group has completed
over 8,500 projects globally, integrating modern technology
with ancient Indian wisdom to build spaces that inspire and
empower.

For  more  information,  please  visit
www.ap.group/astrology-vaastu.html.

https://www.ap.group/astrology-vaastu.html

